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October 26, 2023 

 

 

Re: Battle City Closing December 1st, 2023. 

 

 

It is with great sadness that I have to advise you that Battle City Tactical Laser Tag will close our 

current operation at 690 Taunton Road West in Oshawa as of December 1st, 2023 (our mobile 

event services will continue to be available after this). Battle City will continue to operate in full until 

the closure. Events and games scheduled until then will not be affected. 

 

The decision to close is unfortunately out of my control. 

 

Over the last few years, I have been able to get to know many of you, your families and your 

teams; developing great relationships where I have been able to offer you a family fun experience 

like no other. 

I have had the privilege to host thousands of your kids' birthday parties, creating events that I know 

your crew has talked about for weeks after. It truly breaks my heart knowing that I have to close 

my business. 

 

I hope that in time I will be able to re-open Battle City for you at another location; however, with so 

many red tape restrictions I am unsure of what the future will bring. 

 

I hope that I can see your crew gear up one more time before Battle City closes. 

 

Please contact me at info@battlecity.ca if you would like further information about the reasoning 

behind the closure of Battle City Tactical Laser Tag.  

 

Until next time. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Justin W. 

Owner 

Battle City Tactical Laser Tag Inc.  
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